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THE PRIME MINISTER 14 December, 1983.
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Thank you for your kind letter of 24 November.

The terrible bombing in Rangoon came as a great shock to

me. As you know, the British Government has consistently

condemned acts of terrorism. We were glad to give our

support to your Government and to the people of Korea

during what must have been a time of great stress.

I share your wish to strengthen the very friendly

ties between our two countries, especially during the

current centenary of UK-Korean relations.

His Excellency Mr. Chun Doo Hwan.


